
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                    Value Focus for October 

          Value Focus for January 

Cranfield Church of Academy Newsletter  
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From 18th – 20th January Byfield Road in Woodford Halse will be closed. This means that the school 

bus will be detouring and the drop off on this road will be changed to the Membris Way bus stop for 

this period. From 25th January for 4 days, the old railway bridge in Boddington will be closed. 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 
 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    

                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

Young Voices 2016 –Well done to all  

Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday our Key Stage 2 children joined 

140 other schools to form a Young Voices Choir at 

the NEC. It was an action packed day full of song, 

fun and dance. The children were amazing, they 

sang with real gusto and were true St Mary’s 

ambassadors. We are all very proud of them! Look 

out for more photos being put on the website. 

I am currently looking at developing the school 

website. I would appreciate your thoughts and 

ideas on how we can improve our communication 

with you and will be sending out a letter shortly 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

27
th
 January – Magistrates in the Community visiting Vine Class 

27
th
 January – Y5/6 Parents Condover Residential   Information 

Meeting at 6.30pm 

10
th
 February – Ash Wednesday School Mass 

11
th
 February – Sacramental Induction Meeting for  the Parents of 

children preparing for First Holy Communion and Confirmation 

With Fr James and Mrs Concannon 

15
th

 - 21
st
 February – Half term 

26
th
 February – Mass in Church 

14
th
 – 18

th
 March Y5 / 6 Condover residential Visit 

24
th
 March (Maundy Thursday) last day of  term 

 27
th

 May – The Sacrament of Confirmation   

11
th

 June 2016 - First Holy Communion      
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Advance notice of Road works in local area 

Church of Sacred Heart & Our Lady  
The church will be open and available for 

anyone who would like a time of quiet and 

prayer during the day, for the Year of Mercy. 

The only time it will be closed is when Fr. 

James is away. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thoughtfulness   
You will probably feel better 

about yourself when you do 

something kind or thoughtful 

for others. 
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